
Board of Management 

19th December 2017 

Agreed Report 

1. The LCA Inspection Report was presented for scrutiny. The Board of Management were very 

pleased with the report and wished to congratulate all the staff on the report. A response to 

the report will be issued to the Inspectorate. 

2. Updated School Prospectus was presented to the Board for scrutiny. Prospectus looks well. 

3. The financial report on the budget for 2017-2018 was distributed to all present for scrutiny.   

4. Revised Child Protection Guidelines have been issued and training will take place in February 

for staff and Board of Management members. 

5. The Principal gave a detailed account of all the curricular, extracurricular and co-curricular 

events since the last meeting was given to the Board.   

6. Next meeting of the Board of Management is on Thursday 22nd February 2018. 

 


